



Miss Darling Henriquez.

English class 1° medio.

Aim: To demonstrate understanding by reading an article.

I. READ THE TEXT AND ANSWER THE EXERCISES.

Neighbours Come Together to Talk About Recent Crime Wave in the City

A sudden increase in criminal activity in the city has neighbours worried about their safety. These are some cases which occurred over the weekend:

1 While a family was watching the football finale, a robber **broke into** the house and took an expensive, small, bright item. Then, she opened a window and escaped without being noticed. The police are monitoring e-commerce websites in search of the item.

2 A couple broke into the house of a famous artist on Saturday night while the artist was having a party with her friends. The robbers broke into the artist's private studio and stole a new, long, metal item. The artist has offered a reward for anyone who has a tip.

3 A man seized the opportunity to take an unusual, wide, modern item from a removal van when the removers were busy watching a video on their phones. The couple noticed the item was missing when they moved into their new house. Unfortunately, the robber left no evidence.

4 On Friday evening, an organised criminal band broke into a billionaire's mansion. To do this, they created a distraction outside the mansion. When the guards went to see what was happening, the band entered the building from a back door. They quickly went into the billionaire's storage room to retrieve a beautiful, light, broken item. They escaped without problems.



break into

Editorial Creation

1. What is the text about?
 - a. It is about how robbers stole expensive items.
 - b. It is about detectives investigating crimes.
 - c. Is it about a couple of robbers.
2. Who did steal the small and bright item?
 - a. It was a little girl.
 - b. It was a woman.
 - c. It was a man.
3. What did the couple steal from the house of a famous artist?
 - a. They stole a musical instrument.
 - b. They stole a party.
 - c. They stole a house.
4. What did the removers use so they didn't see the robbers?
 - a. They used their cellphones.
 - b. They used a camera.
 - c. They used removal van.



Miss Darling Henriquez.

English class _1° medio.

Aim: To demonstrate understanding by reading an article.

5. The billionaire's mansion was stolen by:

1. A group of criminals.
2. A couple of women.
3. A handsome men.